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(507) 304-4025 
 
  

County Road 13 Bridge Closure 
  

County Road 13 will be closed to local traffic at the Blue Earth River in Lyra Township for a bridge replacement 
project beginning November 16, 2023.  The new bridge is expected to open to local traffic by June 15, 2024. This 
bridge replacement is part of the County Road 13 reconstruc�on project, between Highway 169 and County Road 
1. 
 
Residents and landowners are encouraged to contact the Blue Earth County Public Works Department to 
coordinate access concerns with the County and the Contractor, The Mathiowetz Construc�on Company. 
 
For more informa�on on the County Road 13 project please contact the Blue Earth County Highway Department at 
(507) 304-4025. Visit the Blue Earth County website for a complete list of current Blue Earth County construc�on 
projects and road closures: htps://www.blueearthcountymn.gov/303/Construc�on-Projects-Road-Closures. 
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